
On March 23, Congress will chose to make healthcare work for America’s families, or to give 
millions in tax breaks to the insurance industry, big pharma and the very wealthy.

If Republicans lawmakers vote to repeal the Affordable Care Act and replace it with  
the American Health Care Act, or “Trumpcare,” healthcare will not work anymore— 

not for older Americans, the disabled, working families or poor children.

More than 26 million people will lose health coverage in the next 10 years; seniors  
will pay thousands more for coverage; and hospitals, schools and state budgets  

will lose millions in federal funding and support for healthcare services.

Join the national day of action on March 23, the anniversary of the 2010 signing  
of the Affordable Care Act, and take a stand for healthcare by writing, calling, petitioning  

and speaking out for our patients, our hospitals and our communities.
Here’s how to take action!

•  Send a letter to the editor.
	 For sample letters, fact sheets and information on how your state will be affected by #Trumpcare, and to 	
	 share your story about how the ACA has made a difference to your patients or family members,  
	 go to http://allin.rtp.aft.org

•  Attend an “Oppose Repeal” event in your area.
	 To find an event in your area, go to: https://my.ofa.us/page/event/search_results?type=advanced

•  Post on social media and follow us on Facebook (www.Facebook.com/AFTHealthcare)  
    and Twitter (@AFTHealthcare).

•  Call your members of Congress every day from now through March 23 and tell them to vote NO  
    on the American Health Care Act. 
	 To be connected your representative’s office, call (888) 980-2346.

I’m joining with nurses, health professionals and  
community organizations on March 23 to oppose repeal.


